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SUBJECT: WITHDRAWAL OF ATOMIC ALCHEMY INC. SRP AND PDC TOPICAL 
REPORTS  

REFERENCES: 1) AA0-VIPR-21-PDC-01(NP), REV. 1, “Atomic Alchemy NPUF Principal 
Design Criteria” (ML21299A360)   
2) AA0-VIPR-21-SRP-02(NP), REV. 2, “Standard Review Plan 
Conformance for Non-Power Production and Utilization Facility” 
(ML22060A141) 

 

Ms. Cruz, 

Atomic Alchemy formally requests the withdrawal of the referenced topic reports. As 
discussed, due to the timing of the reviews and our impending submittal of the 
construction permit application, we will be re-submitting the material as part of that 
submittal. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Thomas Eiden 
CEO, Atomic Alchemy Inc. 

 

CC:  

Nuclear Regulatory Commission: 
Holly Cruz, Sr. Project Manager 
Non-Power Production and Utilization Facilities Licensing Branch 
Division of Advanced Reactors and Non-Power Production and Utilization Facilities 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
 
Josh Borromeo, Branch Chief 
Non-Power Production and Utilization Facilities Licensing Branch 
Division of Advanced Reactors and Non-Power Production and Utilization Facilities 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation  

Atomic Alchemy Inc. 

Carla C. Dwight, Quality Assurance Manager 

17-November-2022 
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